
 

 

 
Our Ref: JP/EH/RMO 
 
30th April 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 6 Summer School 
 
I hope this email finds you and your family well and that your child is looking forward to starting Wednesfield 
Academy in September 2025. 
 
As previously communicated, we shall run a summer school for Year 6 pupils who will join us in September 
2025. 
 
These days are free of charge and will take place on the following dates from 9.15am – 2.30pm: 
 

• Monday 18th August 2025 
• Tuesday 29th August 2025 
• Wednesday 20th August 2025 

 
Please be advised that your child will be required to bring a packed lunch and refreshments, as there will 
be no catering service during the summer holidays.  Your child must be brought to the school and 
collected each day at the times specified above. 
 
If you would like your child to participate in these events, please can you complete the forms link: 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/f7qbkK3jE1 

 
The closing date for summer school applications is Friday 13th June 2025.  Please note that we 
will not accept applications after this date. 
 
Further information about summer school and consent forms will then be emailed directly to those who 
have applied the week commencing 24th June.  All future communication regarding the summer school 
will come from this email address: 
 

summerschool@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 
 
Please do not use this email address to communicate with the school regarding any other matter.  
Any other communication must be sent to the school email address please at 
postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 
 
We hope that your child will be able to attend our summer school to support their transition into secondary 
school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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